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We at Deaf and hard of hearing services have considered what inclusion means for Deaf students.
Deaf and hard of hearing students have a right to inclusive education.
We know that inclusion looks different for Deaf and hearing students.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Inclusion for Deaf and hard of hearing students is outlined in the UN and World Federation of the Deaf position papers and is reflected in our new strategic plan for Deaf and hard of hearing services over the next four years.
When you look at our plan, you will see many new and exciting initiatives.
These initiatives include establishing programs that support our Deaf and hard of hearing students transitioning to post-school.
Enhancing support to families statewide who have children zero to five years of age.
Increasing access to appropriate pedagogy for Deaf and hard of hearing students, including accessing teacher of the Deaf and direct instruction either face-to-face or through virtual schooling.
Establishing guidelines for best practice and delivering the Auslan languages curriculum in schools, including information on who are the appropriate people to teach our language.
Planning for and training for recruitment of teachers of the Deaf and investigating training options for Deaf and hard of hearing adults to become qualified teachers of the Deaf.
Expanding our virtual wellbeing program for Deaf and hard of hearing students through weekly Zoom sessions, KIT days and statewide Deaf camp.
There is no doubt that things are looking great for Deaf and hard of hearing students.
Be sure to look at our new strategic plan for Deaf and hard of hearing services.

